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Night Work Continues on Autopilot Drive at 
Washington Dulles International Airport 

Utility relocation work on Autopilot Drive at Washington Dulles International Airport, is expected to 
continue for approximately four to five weeks.  Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project crews are working 
Sunday through Thursday nights, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.   
Phased single lane closures will occur in the southbound lanes of Autopilot Drive near the Rudder 
Road intersection.  In the northbound lanes, phased single lane closures will occur approximately 
800 to 1,000 feet north of Rudder Road and approximately 500 to 900 feet south of Materials 
Road. 
Drivers should be alert to changing conditions and obey all signage and barriers.  Access to the 
car rental lots will be maintained at all times, and flaggers will be in place as needed for safety.  All 
work is weather dependent and subject to change.   

 
<><><><><> 

A 24/7 emergency hotline is available for  
Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project construction-related issues:  844-385-7245.     

 
For general project information: www.dullesmetro.com or 703-572-0506. 

 
Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project 

PHASE 2 
32 

Red lines indicate areas 
of work. 

mailto:Marcia.McAllister@dullesmetro.com�
http://www.dullesmetro.com/�

	CONTACT: Marcia McAllister
	T: 703-572-0506
	C: 571-730-9117
	Marcia.McAllister@dullesmetro.com
	/

